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NuecLzar OPERaATIONS

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 447

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation EC/PEC:mjp

Attn: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director Docket Nos. 50-338
Division of Licensing 50-339

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License Nos. NPF-4

Washington, D.C. 20555 NPF-7

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION
UPGRADED INCORE THERMOCOUPLE IMPLEMENTATION SCHEDULE

In our letter dated February 21, 1984 (Serial No. 088) Vepco committed to
providing an implementation date for an upgraded incore thermocouple system.
The upgraded incore thermocouple system will be installed by the completion of
the second refueling outage after July, 1985, which are presently scheduled in
1987 for both units. The upgraded incore thermocouple system will meet the
requirements of Regulatory Guide 1.97 which references NUREG-0737, item II.F.2.

The 1987 refueling outage dates are based upon a twelve month (or longer)
procurement lead time and the work to be accomplished such as engineering,
equipment specifications and system walkdowns prior to issuance of the purchase
order for the incore thermocouple system. Presently, the next refueling outages
are scheduled for December, 1985 and February, 1986 for Units 1 and 2,
respectively, and are not compatible with the required engineering and procurement
schedules.

Vepco's intent is to complete presently identified Regulatory Guide 1.97
modifications prior to or during the 1986 refueling outages with the incore
thermocouple system being installed in the 1987 refueling outages.

W. L. Stewart
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